
   

 

All British Car Display, Launceston Tas ~ Ken Watts 

After a wet few days leading up to it, the day of 

the Annual All British Car Display Day on the 

King’s Birthday Long Weekend in June at the 

National Automobile Museum of Tasmania in 

Launceston started cloudy and looking omi-

nously like another wet day. 

I washed and chamoised down my Vogue 

Sports and thought well its only 15 minutes 

away from home so if it rains heavily, I will just 

come back home. 

I was pleasantly surprised when the weather 

stayed fine and it turned out to be a great day 

even though display car numbers were down 

on last year, I think the look of the weather ear-

ly deterred some from bringing out their cars. 

The cars covered a huge range and included 

Minis and Morris Minors to Jaguars, MGs, 

Rolls Royces and even a very rare late model 

Aston Martin Rapide. 

Mine was the only Humber though. 

I always enjoy these days catching up with fel-

low enthusiasts from all over Tasmania and 

you always see cars that haven’t appeared at 

shows before. 


